
Thursday 29th February 2024

Site Access Update

Dear Parents and Carers

We are writing to inform you about a change in our school site access policy that will be implemented

starting Monday 4th March 2024.

Beginning on this date, the Year 4/5 gate will no longer be open for parent access at the start and end of the

school day. The only gates available for entry and exit during these times will be the main gates located on

Doyle Avenue along with the usual gates at the Kipling Road entrance.

This decision has been made with careful consideration for the safety and security of our children. Currently,

children and parents/carers are accessing the school site through the car park, posing a potential risk to their

safety. To mitigate this concern and ensure the highest level of safety for our community, we have decided to

limit access to the main gates on Doyle Avenue.

If your child usually goes straight to Dragon’s Den in the morning, they will continue to be met by a member

of the team at the Y4/5 gate and will be escorted through the car park directly to Dragons Den.

We understand that this change may inconvenience some parents, and we appreciate your understanding

and cooperation in prioritising the safety of our children. The main gates on Doyle Avenue will continue to

be staffed to facilitate a smooth process during drop-off and pick-up times.

Thank you for your continued support

Sincerely

Mrs K Wilden

Headteacher


